
CORRECTION 
 
The Peace River Pickler's Annual Meeting for the membership will be held 
on Tuesday, January 3, 2023 at 4:00 PM at:  
 
Punta Gorda Charlotte Library 
401 Shreve St. 
Punta Gorda, FL 33950 
Library Room B 
 
We have two vacancies for the Board of Directors and two candidates at 
this time.  Any others that are interested in running for a Board position 
may contact any one of the current Board members by December 20, 
2022.   
 
----------------------------------- 
 
Update on the South County Court renovations; 
 
I am sorry to report that the boundary lines for the renovated courts and the 
permanent net pole positions were completed incorrectly and now have to 
be done again.  There have been an unbelievable number of delays in the 
completion of this project.  We were hopeful to have a short registration 
period and then begin our winter leagues and drills by the first week in 
January.  The County is not going to sign off on this project and allow PRP 
to rent these courts until all of the agreed upon specifications have been 
met by the contractor.  Leagues will commence just as soon as we are 
allowed to rent the courts.  As of this moment the County is not projecting 
when that might be.   
 


